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I was sitting on my deck looking out into the woods ( that many would like to erroneously turned into asphalt) and
what appeared? Mother deer and two spotted fawn! Nature still brings out the “awe” in us! If Field Farms is allowed
to be paved over for strangers of the “industrial big money traveling teams” to come.....wonder where Momma deer
and her fawns will go? In the nebula with our peace and quiet? Please do not allow the rezoning to happen! Please
read this into the minutes, thank you, Sharon Hoffman

Sent from my iPhone
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